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PRESS RELEASE NO. 23-2024 

December 20, 2024 

UPDATE TO ONLINE PAYMENT OPTIONS VIA PAY.GOV 
 

The District Court of the Virgin Islands will no longer accept Amazon Pay as a 

payment option via Pay.gov, effective February 22, 2025.   All other forms of payment 

will be accepted for miscellaneous fees, bankruptcy miscellaneous fees and criminal debt 

fees.  Refunds and disputes will be processed up to six months after Amazon Pay is 

discontinued. 

If you have questions about online payments, please contact Financial Services at 
(340) 776-0221. 

 
For more information, please contact: 

Glenda L. Lake, Esquire  
Clerk of Court 

District Court of the Virgin Islands  
5500 Veteran’s Drive, Suite 310 

Charlotte Amalie, U.S. Virgin Islands 00802  
Phone: (340) 774-0640 

Fax: (340) 775-8075 
Email: glenda_lake@vid.uscourts.gov  

http://www.vid.uscourts.gov/
mailto:glenda_lake@vid.uscourts.gov

